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Dear Parents, 
  
Temporary Absence of Mrs Byroo 
  
Over the half term break, Mrs Byroo underwent medical surgery which now requires a period of 
convalescence at home. Thankfully, the surgery went well, and I know that everyone across the school 
community will wish her well with her full recovery. 
  
During her absence, Mr Anderson and Miss O’Brien will be leading the school and should be the point of 
contact for parents should they need to be in touch with the Principal. As Regional Director for the 
academy, I will also be spending a considerable amount of time in the school this half term to provide 
support to the leadership team. 
  
These next few months are vital for all students in taking significant strides forward in their academic 
progress. For those at Key Stage 3, these months are critical in getting fully on top of the curriculum for the 
year. For those at Key Stage 4, they provide an intensive period for studying and learning which cannot be 
replicated later. 
  
Staff across Seahaven Academy are committed to delivering an excellent education for all the students and 
to making the most of their time at school. I know that parents are likewise keen to support their children’s 
education and to build their partnership with the school in encouraging learning and hard work. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of the school and for the role you play in ensuring your child makes 
the most of their learning. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Stuart Ingram 
Regional Director 

 
 
 
 
 


